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Minutes of the Uxbridge Board of Health meeting held on Thursday, March 19, 2009 at 9:00 

am in the Lower Town Hall meeting room, 21 South Main Street, Uxbridge, MA 

 

Present: Chairman Susan Smith, Vice Chairman Thomas Rice. Also present, Denise Delannoy, 

Administrative Assistant. 

 

Absent: James Smith, Member. 

 

Call to Order: Being after 9:00 AM the meeting having been duly posted, and a quorum being 

present, the meeting was called to order by Chairman Smith. 

 

New Business:  

 

Antoinette Raymond, Blackstone Valley Youth Tobacco Control Program, came to today’s 

meeting to discuss recent compliance inspections in town. She informed the Board of an incident 

at Diamond Fuels where the site manager refused to conform to the state’s regulations for signage 

posting. The Board advised Ms. Raymond that they would do a re-inspection at this site. 

 

Thomas Rice completed a cafeteria inspection at Uxbridge High School and plans to continue 

inspections of the remaining schools. 

 

Old Business: Thomas Rice updated the Board on work being done to correct housing code 

violations at several rental properties.  

 

Adjournment:  

MOTION: by Thomas Rice to adjourn today’s meeting. Seconded by Susan Smith; the motion 

carried unanimously. 

 

 

 

________________________________  _________________________________ 

Susan A. Smith, Chairman   Thomas Rice, Vice Chairman 
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